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THE DISTRICT OF HOPE 

RECORD OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Monday, June 26, 2023 
Council Chambers, District of Hope Municipal Office 

325 Wallace Street, Hope, British Columbia 
 

Council Members Present:  Mayor Victor Smith 
Councillor Heather Stewin 
Councillor Scott Medlock 
Councillor Pauline Newbigging 
Councillor Crystal Sedore 
Councillor Zachary Wells 
Councillor Angela Skoglund  

Staff Present:  Donna Bellingham, Director of Corporate Services 
 Richard Zerr, Acting Director of Community Development 
 Mike Olson, Director of Finance 

Branden Morgan, Deputy Corporate Officer/EA  
Others in attendance:  7 members of the public 

Mayor Smith called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m. 
The Director of Corporate Services read the Chairperson’s Statement outlining the 
proceedings and conduct for the Public Hearing. 
The Director of Corporate Services noted that the purpose of this Public Hearing is to hear 
input on proposed Liquor Licence Application for Unit A – 821 6th Avenue and a proposed 
Liquor Licence Extension Application for 900 Golf Course Road. 
Unit A – 821 6th Avenue – Kimchi Restaurant 
To gather the views of residents/businesses in a 50 metre radius from the subject property at 
Unit A – 821 6th Avenue for the consideration of an application to reinstate the Liquor Licence 
that was in place prior to the change in ownership of the restaurant. 
The Acting Director of Community Development advised Council that there are no issues with 
the application from the Community Development department’s perspective. 
The Director of Corporate Services advised Council that no submissions had been received 
for this proposal. 

Mayor Smith called twice for any comments from Council and those in attendance. Hearing 
none, the Director of Corporate Services declared this portion of the Public Hearing closed 
at 6:40 p.m. and noted that no further submissions, either verbal or written regarding the 
proposed application can be made to Council. 
900 Golf Course Road – Hope Golf and Country Club 
To gather the views of residents/businesses in a 50 metre radius from the subject property 
at 900 Golf Course Road for the consideration of a Liquor Licence Extension Application to 
create a 36 seat outdoor patio next to the clubhouse/restaurant and adjacent to the entrance 
to the clubhouse at ground level. 
The Acting Director of Community Development advised Council that the proposal does not 
impact any properties in close proximity to the location. 
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The Director of Corporate Services advised Council that no submissions had been received 
for this proposal. 
Mayor Smith called twice for any comments from Council and those in attendance. Hearing 
none, the Director of Corporate Services declared the Public Hearing closed at 6:42 p.m. 
and noted that no further submissions, either verbal or written regarding the proposed 
application can be made to Council. 
 
Certified Correct: 
 
 
Original Signed by Donna Bellingham 
Donna Bellingham, 
Director of Corporate Services 

 


